
July 19, 2022 
Dear Friends,
We are delighted to be able to welcome you all back to all areas of the Monhegan Museum of Art & History this summer! Here at the museum, we are committed to keeping our volunteers, visitors, and staff safe and healthy and are adhering to the Covid-19 protocols suggested by the Maine CDC. As of today, July 19, 2022, Covid-19 transmission levels here in Lincoln County, Maine are “LOW”. This means that masks are optional for all visitors and volunteers at on Lighthouse Hill. Museum staff who are in close contact with visitors in the Museum Store or conducting tours of the light tower will be masked.
The Keeper’s House and Gallery on Lighthouse Hill are open daily 11:30 to 3:30 through August 30. September hours will be 1:30-3:30 daily. Light tower tours are offered on Fridays and Sundays from 11:30-1:30. 
The Kent-Fitzgerald Studio is open Tuesday, Thursday, and Saturday from 12:00 to 2:00 through the end of September.
If you or any member of your party are exhibiting symptoms of Covid-19 please visit us when you are feeling better. 
These guidelines are subject to change based on the recommendations of the Maine CDC.
Hope to see you on the hill!
Jenn Pye, Director
Monhegan Museum of Art & History


